
From: Chuck Emmett on behalf of communications@perch-base.org
To: Chuck Emmett
Subject: Flash Traffic 11-04-2014: Possible Scam Warning
Date: Monday, November 3, 2014 6:54:18 PM

Base Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:  11-04-14            Date:
11/03/2014
Subject: Possible Scam Warning         
                    
-------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------
This message is being forwarded from the UAV, of
which Perch Base is a member. No information is known
about the organization mentioned other than what is
included
FYI for fellow veterans & VSOs,
 
Please do not confuse US VETS with:  “U.S. Veterans Home Corps”
 
--- On Mon, 11/3/14, Sean Price <sprice@azdvs.gov>   wrote:
 
From: Sean Price <sprice@azdvs.gov>
Subject: FW: Veteran Non Profit Telemarketers
To:
Date: Monday, November 3, 2014, 1:27 PM
 
Please take a minute and read the email below.
 
Sean Price
Veteran Programs
Administrator
Arizona Department of Veterans' Services
3839 North Third Street, Suite 209
Phoenix, AZ 85012
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Ph: (602) 234-8402
sprice@azdvs.gov
www.azdvs.gov
  
From: John F. Scott
[mailto:jscott@usvetsinc.org]
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 2:24 PM
Subject: Veteran Non Profit Telemarketers
 
Recently an organization called “U.S. Veterans Home Corps” moved into the same  facility
that our Central Offices are located in. They are a telemarketing group that promises money
donated  goes to Veteran Housing.  I cannot say whether or not they are legit, however, none
of the staff they have are Veterans, none appear to do anything other than solicit money
through telemarketing.  What I can say for sure is  that they are not in any way affiliated with
U.S.VETS. Please spread the word. Their location is 3001 W. Indian School Rd. suite 201.
 
Sincerely,
John F. Scott II, MSW/USMC
Executive Director
U.S.VETS-Phoenix
C: 602.501.5548
jscott@usvetsinc.org
www.usvetsinc.org
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